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Background: 

February 18 Council: At its meeting of February 18, Council directed staff to issue a 

notice of intention to designate for 635 Drum Road in Pontypool.  

March 4 Committee of the Whole: Committee of the Whole will receive a report 

recommending the designation of 48 Main Street at its March 4 meeting.  

Connections and Conversations: Curatorial Services will be hosting an upcoming 

Connections and Conversations workshop series talk on March 18 from 7pm to 9pm. 

The speaker is Dr. Cecil Chabot who will discuss the challenges opportunities and 

lessons for reconciliation and holistic community and economic development stemming 

from the 350th anniversary of Moose Factory.  

Lindsay Canadian Club: Economic Development Officer – Curatorial Services Laura 

Love will be speaking regarding the role of museums and museum collections in the 

community at the Lindsay Canadian Club on March 12 at 6:30 pm at the Lindsay 

Legion.  

Cultural Centre Public Engagement: Economic Development staff are holding pop 

up information sessions regarding the development of the City’s new cultural centre at 

local library branches beginning in March and running until early June. Information 

regarding the schedule for these sessions can be found on the project’s Jump In page.  

Ward 5 By-Election: A by-election will be held between April 1 and April 10 to fill the 

vacant Ward 5 seat on Council.  

Rationale: 

This report is intended to provide a general update to the Committee on the activities of 

the heritage planning program.  

Other Alternatives Considered: 

There are no recommended alternatives.  

Financial/Operation Impacts: 

There are no financial or operational impacts as a result of the recommendations of this 

report.  
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Consultations: 

N/A 

Attachments: 

N/A 

Department Head email: lbarrie@kawarthalakes.ca 

Department Head: Leah Barrie, Director of Development Services  

 


